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           DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 
 

DATE: 05/31/22 
 

Technical Advisory 
RSTL22-012 

SUBJECT:  Shipping New Military Plates  
 

 

Overview:  
During the 2021 Legislative Session, a new military license plate was created, Army of 
Occupation. The license plate will require specific requirements to obtain the license 
plate. Refer to Procedure RS-15, Military Service Related License Plates and Military 
Exemptions. 
 
Details:   
Deliveries will begin May 26 and May 31, 2022, and be completed within two weeks. The 
inventory codes are: OVR and OVP 
 
When you receive these license plates, please accept into your inventory. The new image 
is below. 
 
Conclusion: 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the Field Support 
Center, 850-617-3801. 
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